
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Morrison Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a public hearing on May 16, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. at Morrison 

Town Hall.  The purpose of this hearing will be to solicit public comments regarding a request from PLAN, 

LLC for a 16’-0” building height variance for property located on W. Maple Street – Parcel 101 022.00.  All 

interested persons are invited to attend. 
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